Dear PAC Supplier,

As a PAC supplier that provides individual retail packaging, we want to thank you for your continued
support and diligence in complying with our packaging and labeling standards. Following our guidelines
and providing a Packaging Summary form for each part number you provide in retail packaging is critical
to our success in the marketplace.

Your compliance helps us process material efficiently, ensure the quality of the products remains high
from your facility all the way to the consumer, and helps us remain compliant with the various
regulatory requirements that exist around the world.

This letter is to notify you of a modification to our retail packaging requirements. Effective immediately,
all plastic bags used as an internal package component or as a primary package for retail must have a
minimum material thickness. The minimum thickness is .001 inch, also expressed as .0254 millimeter or
1 mil.

This requirement does not apply to transport packaging such as pallet stretch film, but does apply to any
material that would be associated to the packaging of an individual retail package.

We request that you review the affected plastic bag materials in use to package Harley-Davidson® Parts
& Accessories to ensure they meet this minimum requirement. If you have questions or concerns
regarding this updated requirement, please feel free to contact the H-D packaging team at
hdpapackaging@harley-davidson.com. This requirement also lives as a part of the updated SKU
Packaging Requirements under the general business information & packaging specifications section of
H-DSN.

Thank you & Regards,

Harley-Davidson Parts, Accessories & Customization
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